
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

February 16, 2024 
 
 

Kevin Williams, Director  
Division of Materials Safety, Security, State and Tribal Programs  
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards  
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

 

 Dear Mr. Williams,  
 
On behalf of the Indiana Department of Homeland Security (IDHS), I am informing you that we plan to submit an 

electronic version of Indiana’s draft application for an Agreement to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

on April 1, 2024. The draft application includes the individual components required by SA-700 NRC Handbook for 

Processing an Agreement of June 17, 2022.  

I understand that the review of our draft application will take significant time and effort, and I look forward to 
working with your staff to craft the final application that will meet all of the requirements for the Agreement. 
We are working toward a final Agreement by March 1, 2025.  
 
Please contact me if I can be of further assistance. 

 

 
 Sincerely,  

 
 

Courtney Eckstein  
Radiation Program Director  

Office of the State Fire Marshal  
Indiana Department of Homeland Security 

 


